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Saturday March 25, 2017 

Registration starts at 10:30 AM 

Lunch at 11:00 AM  

Meeting at 12:15 PM 

 

Temple Lodge #6  

3801 Osuna Rd NE 

Albuquerque, NM 
 

There will be a reception after the meeting to honor  

Grand Chaplain – Greg Ward 

 

The WGM and WGP will be staying at the La Quinta  

7439 Pan American Freeway NE Albuquerque (West of I25)) 

      WM Arleen Smith, PGM                                                                          WP Estevan Stowe, PP 

 

San Marcial Chapter #34 invites you to the 

Official Visit of 

NanC Krass, WGM  

accompanied by Jim Davis, WGP 

On Saturday March 25, 2017 

Lunch will be no charge however, please RSVP  

by March 15th for planning purposes to: 

Karen Zahn, PM Secretary 

6440 Admiral Rickover NE 

Albuquerque, NM 87111 

505-237-2465 

kzahn@comcast.net 
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